
 
 
 
 
Jodi Kyllo 
15293 7th St SE 
Blanchard, ND  58009 
Jodikyllo@gmail.com 
March 15, 2025 
 
Randy Lemm 
623 166th Ave SE 
Hillsboro, ND 58045-9263  
 
Dear Randy, 

I am writing to express my opposition to Senate Bill 2307. As a resident of North Dakota and a user 

of our public libraries, I am deeply concerned about the implications this bill will have on access to 

information and the autonomy of our public institutions. 

Senate Bill 2307, which aims to impose stricter controls on materials deemed obscene, could lead to 

unnecessary censorship and limit the availability of valuable educational resources. The definitions 

and measures proposed in this bill are overly broad and could result in the removal of important 

literary and educational materials from our libraries. 

Furthermore, the bill's requirement for public libraries to implement specific safety policies and 

technology protection measures could place an undue financial burden on these institutions, many 

of which are already operating with limited budgets. 

I urge you to consider the negative impact this bill will have on our community and vote against 

Senate Bill 2307. Thank you for your attention to this important matter and for your continued 

service to our state. 

Sincerely, 

Jodi L Kyllo 
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